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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: UPDATED Airfield Pavement Rehabilitation Project Schedule 

Date: 07/03/2024 

 
Effective June 17th, 2024 
Beginning Monday, June 17th, 2024, the Airfield Pavement Rehabilitation Project will begin, 
impacting runway and taxiway operations. Please note that the original phasing schedule has 
been changed. Review the updated schedule below: 
 
IMPORTANT CLOSURE DATES: 

o Runway 18L – 36R will be closed for Phase One [1] ONLY. 
o Runway 18C – 36C will be closed for ALL REMAINING PHASES [Phase 2 – Phase 7]. 

 
The Airfield Pavement Rehabilitation Project has been rescheduled to conclude for the 2024 
construction season on December 5th, 2024. During the 2025 construction season 
additional closures will take place as depicted in the table below.  
 

Updated Phasing Schedule 

By order of start date 

 

 

Please note that the schedule above is subject to change per delays that may occur during 

each phase. Any additional construction stages and details of impact will be sent in future 

Operations Memorandums for your awareness. 

 
 

Please distribute to your staff/air crews and reach out to Airport Operations 
(7777@cvgairport.com) for any questions you may have. 
 
For any outstanding questions or concerns, please contact Corey Thomas at 
cthomas@cvgairport.com or 859-413-8726. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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